
Join us for a pre-concert reception with complimentary drinks starting 
at 7PM followed by the Orchestra’s performance of three of Bach’s 
Brandenburg Concertos. Your free APPLE tickets will become available  
on Tuesday, November 8.

RSVP for the reception to anewell@philorch.org.

philorch.org/apple/this-week

Nicholas McGegan,  
Conductor and Harpsichord
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In celebration of American Education Week, The Philadelphia 

Orchestra is holding a School District of Philadelphia Teachers 

and Staff Appreciation Night on Saturday, November 12!


